CABRILLO POINT ACADEMY

Notice of Public Hearing
Cabrillo Point Academy
May 12, 2022
4:00pm

The Governing Board will conduct a public
hcaring tor a review ol Cabrillo Point
Academy s Suicide Prevention Policy.

The hearing is scheduled tor May 12, 2022
at 4:00pm during the regularly scheduled
board meeting held via Zoom at this link:
https://charter-
academy.zoom.us/j/ 87403038327

Parcnts, stait, and other educational
partners in the community are invited to
rcview the policy and submit comments at
the meeting or by contacting Janet Ho at

janct.ho@cabrillopointacademy.org or
619 782 6464 ext 2215
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